


If your dealer fails or is unable to remedy this defect without charge, or within a 
reasonable amount of time, you may submit a written complaint to:  

Administrator 
National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration 1200 New Jersey AVE SE 
Washington, DC 20590 

You may also call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); 
or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 

WHAT IF YOU ARE A LESSOR? 

Federal law requires that you forward a copy of this safety recall notice to the lessee within 10 days. 

WHAT IF YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID FOR THIS REPAIR? 

You may be eligible to receive reimbursement for the cost of repairs made prior to receiving this 
notice.  You may submit your receipts along with the attached Service Report Form by emailing to 
service@safholland.com or by mail to SAF-HOLLAND Inc., PO Box 425, Muskegon MI 
USA 49443-0425. 

WHAT IF YOU NO LONGER OWN THE VEHICLE? 

If you no longer own the vehicle, please complete the change of ownership card and mail it to 
Fruehauf Inc., 277 Technology Way, Bowling Green KY 42101 or call 270-282-0605 for assistance. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your attention to this safety matter. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Sears 

Quality Manager 
Fruehauf Inc. 




